
CSDA Happenings 
 

Grade 4: Fourth graders are finishing up 
their unit on decimals next week. We are focusing 
on applying our year’s worth of reading and writ-
ing skills with excerpts and short writing assign-
ments. In SS,  students are focusing on Economics 
and the US Government. 
  
Grade 5: Fifth graders took their  spring 
aimswebPlus tests. Next week, students will be do-
ing end of school year activities.  
 
Grade 6: Sixth graders are w rapping up 
their pilot unit from Amplify on “The Greeks.” ELA 
teachers and students are enjoying exploring 
Greek Mythology and defeating Medusa through 
“Mythworld” in the platform.  
 
CSDA Unified Arts: In art, students are cre-
ating some fun final projects and bringing all their 
artwork home. Have a great summer! 
 
Have a wonderful weekend!  
Mrs. Bouley 

Richard Maghakian    
Memorial School 
22 Milford St. 
Brookline, NH  03033 
Phone 603-673-4640 
Fax 603-619-3421 
Rmms-office@sau41.org 

RMMS Happenings 
 
 

Pre-K:  Preschoolers had a great last w eek!  Happy Summer to all! 
Grade K: Kindergarteners will be measuring with nonstandard units next week! They will learn 
how to line up their measurement tool with the beginning of their object to measure and work 
on being exact. 
Grade 1: First grade has a fun w eek ahead. On Monday students w ill celebrate the 
summer Olympics . Tuesday they will have a fun Beach Day! Wednesday is Camping Day and 
Thursday is Bubble Day! They will wrap up the week with Field Day on Friday!  
Grade 2: Second graders w ill continue graphing in m ath. They w ill also be focusing 
on fairy tales in reading! 
Grade 3: Third graders are excited to com plete som e transition activities, as they 
get ready for their shift to 4th grade at CSDA!  
RMMS Unified Arts: All artists are w orking on som e final creative projects and 
bringing all their artwork home.  Have a great summer! 
Have a wonderful weekend! 
Mr. Molinari  
 

Captain Samuel  
Douglass Academy       
24 Townsend Hill Rd.  
Brookline, NH 03033   
Phone 603-821-0439              
Fax 603-810-6651   
csda-office@sau41.org 

    Dates to remember                                

June 10  6th Grade Browne Center 
June 11  RMMS 3rd Grade Concert 6 p.m. 
June 12  6th Grade Science Fair 6:30 p.m. - 7:30 p.m. 
June 13  CSDA Field Day 
June 14  RMMS Field Day  
June 17  6th Grade Promotion Ceremony 
June 18  Last day of school! 

  

June 07, 2024   

Volume 11, Issue 1 

June 18th will be an 

early release day!    

RMMS  

Carpool 11:30 a.m. 

Buses 11:45 a.m. 

CSDA  

Carpool 11:40 a.m. 

Buses 11:55 a.m. 

Please return all library books as soon as possible! 



Captain Samuel Douglass Academy 

6th Grade Promotion 

PLEASE SAVE THE DATE 

Monday, June 17, 2024 

6:30 -7:30 P.M. 

Promotion Ceremony will be held outdoors weather permitted 

Come celebrate our 6th grade students’ accomplishments and wish 
them the best of luck as they move on to the  

Hollis—Brookline Middle School! 



RMMS June  

Lunch Menu                                                 



CSDA June  

Lunch Menu                                                 



Food Service Reminder 

Families, please check https://www.myschoolbucks.com for your student lunch account 

balances. 

 

 Breakfast costs $1.75. 

 Elementary Lunch costs $2.80. 

 Please visit https://www.sau41.org/administration/food-service   to fill out a free and  

      reduced lunch application. NEW ~ this application can now be filled out online!! 

 All balances in lunch accounts – positive and negative - will follow students to the 

     new school year. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this. 

Amy Cassidy RD, LD 

Director of School Nutrition 

amy.cassidy@sau41.org 

603-324-5997 ext 3061 



 

Grade 6 Students 
A physical exam dated 8/1/23 or later and the 
Tdap vaccine is due prior to starting 7th Grade at 
HBMS. Please send this information to Maureen 
Lorden, RN, CSDA prior to June 13, 2023. 
 

Seasonal Allergies -  
Keeping Symptoms  
in  Check  
Symptoms include: congestion-
sneezing-itchy eyes- stuffy nose-fatigue-cough-
sore throat due to post nasal drip. Discuss a 
treatment plan with your child’s doctor for the 
best relief/treatment options.  If your child is ex-
periencing symptoms, please administer medica-
tion at home.   We DO NOT have over the counter 
oral allergy medication or allergy eye medication 
at school.  If your child may need additional med-
ication during the school day,  contact the nurse 
for the forms needed to provide other medication 
to administer at school.  After being outside, re-
mind your child to wash their hands and face to 
remove surface pollen. 

 
 
 
 
 

WHAT IS HAPPENING IN THE HEALTH OFFICES:  
We are continuing to see conjunctivitis (pink eye), strep 
throat, allergies, and ticks/bug bites. If they are diagnosed 
with conjunctivitis or strep throat, please start treatment as 
soon as possible and provide a return to school note for 
the nurse. 
 
CSDA:  
Maureen Lorden, RN   
maureen.lorden@sau41.org 
Phone: 603-821-0439 
 
RMMS:  
Tena Ferenczhalmy, 
RN  tena.ferenczhalmy@sau41.org 
Phone: 603-673-4640 
 
RMMS-Covering/District Float Nurse: 
Diana Zoltko, RN 
diana.zoltko@sau41.org 

CSDA & RMMS HEALTH OFFICE UPDATES 

June 7, 2024  
 

WORLD FOOD SAFETY DAY 
World Food Safety Day, celebrated every June 
7: It is more than just a date on the calendar; it 
represents a global commitment to ensuring 
that the food we consume is safe and nutri-

tious. It’s a day that underscores the im-
portance of collective efforts in maintaining the 

safety of our food supply chain, from farm to 
table. 

 
 
Mental Health is as important as physical 
health. Inform the school nurse, teacher, princi-

pal, or trusted staff member 
about any health or emotional 
concerns so we can support 
your child together. Resources 
are available in NH via Call/Text 
833-710-6477 or Chat 
www.nh988.com     

 https://www.dhhs.nh.gov/programs-services/
mental-health 

 
NEED A PHYSICAL FOR SCHOOL OR CAMP? 
Contact your child’s school nurse if you are 
having financial difficulties affording a school 
or camp physical. We have a partnership with 
Convenient MD for physical vouchers. This is 
not available for sick visits. 

mailto:maureen.lorden@sau41.org
mailto:tena.ferenczhalmy@sau41.org
mailto:diana.zoltko@sau41.org
https://www.dhhs.nh.gov/programs-services/mental-health
https://www.dhhs.nh.gov/programs-services/mental-health


 
 

Our final Food Pantry donation event of the year is here- let’s make 

sure our community Food Pantry is stocked for the summer!  

 

We will be accepting donations of the following items at RMMS 

Monday through Thursday, June 10th - 13th: 

 

Cereal (all types)  

Snack Packs (pretzels, popcorn, cookies, granola bars)  

Juice (in plastic containers)  

Canned Fruits/Veggies  

 
*Donations can be placed on the shelf in the main lobby or on the table 

outside the Learning Commons. Stay tuned to see some creative 

sculptures and designs 2nd and 3rd grade students will be making on 

Field Day!  
 

 

 





Please use this link to be redirected. 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1oH7EZZoBKu5QFNJowWEJfJSIfgD0dVHV/view?usp=sharing 




